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Dated: 27th March 2020 
Communication from Royds Withy King and Board Members from Surrey Care Association 
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We have been asked by many providers over the last week whether staff who are “shielding” (12 weeks isolation) can be furloughed (at 80% of pay) rather than be paid SSP. The new Government guidance confirms that they can.
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